
From: betsy.w.reese@gmail.com
To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Please pass HB 2001
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 4:40:45 PM

Hello. My husband and I have owned our home in inner Southeast Portland for 26 years. My
husband’s childhood hom
e is near ours. We need more “missing middle” housing in our neighborhood. As Portland’s
population increases, we need to live closer together and build community with our neighbors.
We welcome them. Betsy Reese 503-347-3634
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